
Letter from the late Geoff Allen (former V8 Historian & Archivist) dated 4th April 1982 

www.v8register.net   16.4.08 

Flamenco Red 2763 
 

 
 

The late Geoff Allen was a founding member of the V8 Register in 1978. He worked at the 
Abingdon MG Factory for 27 years until the closure of the plant, much of the time in Rectifications 

Department. He then set up in business servicing and maintaining MGs, mainly V8s. Upon his 
retirement he left Abingdon and moved to Congleton in Cheshire.  


